The Drinking Fountain Association

(The Metropolitan Drinking Fountain and Cattle Trough Association)

Founded 1859

Oaklands 5 Queenborough Gardens Chislehurst Kent BR7 6NP

______________________________________________________

Date

Dear 
I am writing to you on behalf of The Drinking Fountain Association. Last year the DFA was thrilled to provide your school with a Novus Drinking Fountain. We hope that you could spend 5 minutes filling out our short questionnaire concerning your membership and association with us. We hope the feed back we receive will help us meet the future expectation of the charity and potentially enable us to build a stronger relationship with your school.

 We are able to provide approximately 60 drinking fountains annually for school projects in the UK. This makes up one third of our over all annual spend. The remaining funds are distributed between maintenance and restoration of our historical architectural fountains, and supporting oversees projects providing drinking water for both humans and livestock. 
At the end of the questionnaire we will be asking you whether your school may consider being involved with future fund raising towards an oversees project providing water for school children less fortunate than our own. We would like you to consider how the provision of a water fountain has contributed to your school and whether we could encourage your pupils to try to raise funds towards a similar project oversees.   

We thank you for the time you have spent both reading this letter and filling out the questionnaire.  Please send the questionnaire back in the pre paid envelope, 

Yours gratefully

Sophie Fuller

The Drinking Fountain Association

(The Metropolitan Drinking Fountain and Cattle Trough Association)

Founded 1859

Name of School


Address


Date of Application to the DFA:   
Date of installation of the Novus Drinking Fountain:  
Questionnaire:
1]
How did you hear about the DFA?     


2]
Has the fountain you received met its expectations in terms of design, 

            and  usage? 

3]
Where have you located the drinking fountain? (playground, corridor, dining room?)   

Have you been happy with the location?  
4]
Are the pupils in your school expected to bring in their own water bottles? 
Has the installation of the drinking fountain reduced the need for this? 
5]
Was the estimate of $70 for installation of the fountain accurate? 

If no, how much did it cost?

6]
Have you had any subsequent maintenance cost? 
If yes, has this been due to vandalism? 
Poor installation? 
Any other comments….

7]
Now you have provision of drinking water in your school would you be interested in supporting a similar project in a school oversees? 
To find out more about the projects we support please refer to our website. www.drinkingfountains.org
Many thanks for your time

